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Disclaimer: The following JOINT FAVORABLE Report is prepared for the benefit of the 
members of the General Assembly, solely for purposes of information, summarization and 
explanation and does not represent the intent of the General Assembly or either chamber 
thereof for any purpose. 
 
SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
Planning and Developing Committee 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
To provide financial support for municipalities and residents affected by property-related 
damages, economic challenges, and fiscal instability, as well as to promote improvements in 
housing, infrastructure, and economic development. These technical revisions would help to 
improve clarity, efficiency, and functionality of the laws. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
None Expressed. 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
The following individual have submitted written testimony in support of this bill: 
 
Paul DiGianvittorio 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
 
The following individual have submitted written testimony in opposition of this bill: 
 
John Henkel 
 
 
Reported by: Austin Adil 
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